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Dedicated to a better Brisbane

27 February 2009

Brisbane CBD Bicycle Users Group
Via: cbdbug@yahoco.com.au

Dear Mr French
Jindalee shared pathway project

As part of Lord Mayor Campbell Newman’s commitment to provide $100 million in bikeway
infrastructure over four years, Brisbane City Council is constructing the Jindalee shared
pathway.

The Jindalee shared pathway is an important link in Brisbane’s bicycle and pedestrian
network and connects Jindalee with the existing Centenary Highway bikeway.

The bikeway connects Mount Ommaney Drive and Kooringal Drive. The project will involve:
- construction of a 384 metre shared pathway that is three metres wide
- construction of a 52 metre single span bridge at the Kooringal Drive end of the
project.

Construction for the project commenced in February 2009 and is expected to conclude
around June 2009, weather permitting.

Council is committed to keeping the community informed about the project and upcoming
works and will continue to provide updates throughout the construction process.

Detailed drawings of the Jindalee shared pathway project may be viewed at Jamboree Ward
Office, Suite 18, Jindalee Allsports Shopping Village, 235 Sinnamon Road, Jindalee.

If you have any questions, please call the project’s information line on 1800 727 923 or email
bikeway.projects@brisbane.qld.gov.au or alternatively call Council on (07) 3403 8888.

Yours sincerely

Samson Palliyaguru
Project Manager
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